
Safeguarding in the Trust schools during the Coronavirus closure. 
 
In order for Scalby Learning Trust‘s three schools to play their part in keeping their youngsters 
safe during this national closure, each school has added an addendum to its safeguarding policy 
which can be viewed on the school web-site. These policies are in line with North Yorkshire 
County Council’s latest safeguarding advice to help schools in these unprecedented operational 
circumstances. 
 
 


